Elmer, Linda

From: Huertas, Edwin

Sent: Sunday, April 23, 2017 10:07 PM

To: Elmer, Linda

Cc: Askin, Tim; Murphy, Michael (Alderman); Diane Baughn; Owczarski, Jim; Hatala, Carlen
Subject: Re: Gettelman Brewery Buildings

Linda,
Please add to the files for tomorrow.
Thank you.

-Edwin
414-286-2074
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From: Diane Baughn <bdiane58@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, April 23, 2017 8:35 PM

Subject: Gettelman Brewery Buildings

To: Murphy, Michael (Alderman) <mmurph@milwaukee.gov>

Dear Alderman Murphy:

I would like to voice my support for finding a preservation
solution to save the Gettelman brewery buildings that are
being considered for destruction.

The buildings that survive to reflect Milwaukee's history
need protection and care to help celebrate and showcase our
heritage. These particular brewery buildings, although long
neglected, could be incorporated into MillerCoors brewery
tours or converted into a brewery museum.

Milwaukee has lost so many architectural treasures due to
disregard for the need to preserve and appreciate what have
been the cornerstones and foundation of our city.

I often drive through Milwaukee with my niece and nephew,
pointing out historic landmarks and find that, more and
more, I talk about structures that no longer exist.



If it will be useful, please share my input at the Historic
Preservation Commission meeting tomorrow at 3 p.m.
Your support in the matter is encouraged and appreciated.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Diane Baughn

5518 W. Notre Dame Ct.
Milwaukee, WI 53208



